' SANYQ Technosound Co., Ltd.
1-7, Sanva-cho, Daito City,

Osaka L /4, Japan
FAX 07200706054, PHONE, 0720-70-6151

FCC Labeling Requirements and Information

January 21, 2005
Federal Communication Commission

Equipment Authorization Division
Application Processing Branch
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, Maryland 21046

RE: FCC Labeling Requirements
FCC ID: NPKDWM-4500

The following label information is required by the FCC Rules and Regulations for certified devices. Also
attached, please find marketing information required by the FCC Rules and Regulations.

Thank you for your attention to these matters.

Sincerely,

[ Hervaura,

| *4
Tooru Kozawa

Senior Manager
Quality Assurance Dept,



o SANYO Technosound Co., Ltd.
1-1. Sanvo-cha. Daito ity
Osaka %74, Japan
FAX Q0720-70-6054. PHONL. 0720-70-8151

Letter Of Agency

January 21, 2005
Federal Communication Commission
Equipment Authorization Division
Application Processing Branch

7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, Maryland 21046

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that Sanyo Technosound Co., Ltd. authorizes UL Apex Co., Ltd. to act on our behalf, until
otherwise notified, for applications submitted to Federal Communication Commission.

We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits, pursuant to Section
5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse ACT of 1988, U.S.C. 862. Further, no party, as defined in 47 CFR 1.2002(b), to the
application is subject to dental of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits,

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Ao quny

(%
Tooru Kozawa

Senior Manager
Quality Assurance Dept.



SANYO Technosound Co., Ltd.

1-1, Sanyo-cho, Daito City.

Osaka 74, Japan

FAX. 0/20-70-6054. PHONE. 0720-/0-6151

Manufacturer’s Letter

January 21, 2005
Federal Communication Commission
Equipment Authorization Division
Application Processing Branch

7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, Maryland 21046

RE: Certification Application
FCCID: NPKDWM-4500

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that the manufacturer will ensure that the above-referenced model will be manufactured in
accordance with the FCC Rules and Regulations.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

J Aezau.

Tooru Kozawa” '

Senior Manager
Quality Assurance Dept.





